

This Week at MCCC (May 2nd - 8th, 2022)

- Mon 5/2:
- Tues 5/3:
- Wed 5/4:
- Thu 5/5:
- Fri 5/6:
- Sat 5/7: KWM bag deliveries to mailboxes 9am
- Sun 5/8: Worship & YouTube live at 9:30am

Sunday "Chats" 10:30-12:00pm

It's Mother's Day!!

Upcoming Meetings & Community Events

- Covenant Church in Garrettsville Free Dinner Tues, May 3rd 5:30-7:00pm
- Elders Meeting Sunday, May 8th 8:30am
- KWM FILL A BAG EVENT Bag Deliveries, Sat. May 7th 9am at MCCC
- MOTHER'S DAY REMINDER Sunday, May 8th!!
- Bread Deliveries for KWM Tues. May 10th
- <u>Kids Weekend Meals</u> Wed. May 11th (Fill Bags), & Thurs, May 12th (Deliveries)
- KWM FILL A BAG EVENT Collect filled bags, Sat. May 14th 9:45am
- Board Meeting Sun. May 15th 12-1pm
- Youth Group "Human Library" Event, at MCCC Sun. May 15th, 3-5pm
- <u>"4th for the 4C's" Food Collection</u> Sun. May 22nd
- Loaves & Fishes Free Community Dinner Thurs. May 26th 5:00-6:30pm
- Mantua Restoration Society Lunch Sun. May 29th 12-2pm
- Free Clothing Giveaway Saturday, June 4th! Mark your calendar!
- <u>Day of Kindness</u> Sunday, July 17th following worship! Mark your calendar!



KWM Fill a bag, Feed a Family Event!

MCCC and a member from Silver Creek Church (Bruce Harris) have recently partnered together to feed more families in need in the Mantua and Aurora areas.

We need volunteers for this endeavor which starts THIS SATURDAY, May 7th at 9am at MCCC. Volunteers will put rolled bags in mailboxes in 3 housing developments in the Mantua area. Then NEXT SATURDAY, May 14th at approx. 9:45am, we will need drivers and "runners" to pick up the filled bags from the door steps, and deliver them to Silver Creek Church in Aurora.

If you would like to volunteer, go to www.myfillabag.org/aurora/2022 to register. WE NEED ALL THE HELP WE CAN GET! More details are attached to this email. Gather your family and friends together to help others!

Youth Group "Human Library" Event Sunday, May 15th at MCCC from 3-5pm

MCCC is hosting its first-ever "Human Library" for its next Chi-Rho and CYF event! A human library uses oral storytelling to share life experiences – rather than checking out a book – you check out an adult who will share one of their unique life experiences. (Examples include: 1) serving in the military, 2) growing up as a farmer, or 3) being adopted.

We need 10 adults to participate, each choosing a theme, to share their story in 10-minute increments. If you are interested, please contact Kathleen at kathleenmleigh@gmail.com or Pastor Chad at pastormccc@gmail.com!

What a great idea!

Our next "4th for the 4C's" will be Sunday, May 22nd

Items needed for May are:
Tea
Canned Pasta
Canned Chicken Noodle Soup

<u>NO</u> donation is too small when combined with others!

Your support is ALWAYS appreciated!



Loaves & Fishes Dinner

Thursday, May 26th from 5:00 – 6:30pm

Please stop by the Fellowship Hall and join us for this free community meal. Bring your family/friends for a great time! Menu is coming soon!

Everyone is welcome!

Donations are gratefully accepted, but not required!

MANTUA AREA RESTORATION SOCIETY, INC (MARSI)

is hosting their **monthly lunch** at the old Mantua Center School on Sunday, **May 29**th **from 12-2pm.** (Menu will be posted soon).

Stop by following church and pick up lunch for yourself and your family! Or, what about a lunch for someone in need?

Donations are gratefully accepted.

ST. JOSEPH'S FREE CLOTHING GIVEAWAY IS JUNE 4TH FROM 9AM - NOON!

It is located in the upstairs classroom in the St. Joseph School Building (11045 St. Joseph Blvd., Mantua, Oh 44255) Their purpose is to provide free clothing to families in need. You do not need to be a resident, there is no limit, and no questions asked! **For more information or to volunteer, please contact Lynn Kelley (330-990-8912).**

Nancy Tafel is assisting with this mission, by **collecting donated clothes from all the MCCC members.** You can drop off the bagged clothes in front of her garage (12310 Abbott Rd., Hiram, Oh 44234) No need to call ahead – just drop off! All other clothing may be dropped off in the "shed" on the south side of the church parking lot. Please pass the word to ALL!



DAY OF KINDNESS IS COMING IN JULY!

Save the date July 17th for our next Day of Kindness! Dottie Summerlin will again organize this yearly event and we will be sure to keep you posted on what activities you can help with your kindness! Mark your calendar!

What a great way to kick off summer!